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27th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Year 6 pupils have unanimously voted to create a tie-dye t-shirt as part of our design 
and technology curriculum this half-term. So please could you supply your child with 
a white/light coloured cotton t-shirt that can be used to turn into a colourful art piece 
that can be worn by your child or given as a present.  
 
The t-shirt does not need to be brand new but freshly washed (without clothes 
conditioner).  
 
Please can all t-shirts be brought into school week commencing 2nd December. We 
will then be at the ready to do our t-shirts over the last few weeks of term - 
depending on when there is a break in the weather. 
 
In order to cover the cost of supplies to complete this project we are asking for a 
voluntary donation of £3 per child, which should be given to the school office in an 
envelope marked ‘T-Shirt’ and your child’s name. 
 
Kind Regards 
Angela Hughes 
 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

